
Immaculate Heart of Mary School
Immaculate Heart of Mary School is a Community of Faith in which school and parents join together in the

formation and education of each child to achieve a balance of faith, character, and academic excellence.

Graduates of Immaculate Heart of Mary strive to become:
Children of Citizenship and Community

MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL
APRIL 13, 2022

Dear IHM families,

I pray that you have had a blessed Lenten journey thus far. Merciful God, as we continue this Holy
week, turn our hearts again to Jerusalem, and to the life, death, and resurrection of Jesus Christ.
Awaken within us the gift of faith so that we may not only praise Him with our words, but that we
may follow Him in the Way of the Cross. In light of Holy Week, I would like to share with you the
following reflection - “Make Holy Week Special” by Tom McGrath:

Make Holy Week special. Take advantage of the traditions of your denomination for celebrating Holy
Week. Take steps to indicate that this is not life as usual, but a special time set apart. Do that through
what you eat, what you do in the evenings, what you talk about, and what you do upon waking and
going to sleep. For example, you might set aside an evening to read the Gospel accounts of Jesus’ Passion
and Death. Encourage your local church to try to involve younger people in any Holy Week ceremonies,
and prepare your children for such participation by explaining what the symbols and readings mean to
you.

If you know of Easter and Holy Week traditions from your ethnic heritage, introduce them to your
children. Many families decorate eggs—symbols of the Resurrection—or put together Easter baskets that
will be blessed at church. Many churches have services that are filled with meaningful symbols—like
light shining forth in the darkness that cannot overcome it—and those rituals speak volumes directly to
your child’s heart. The story of Jesus’ suffering and Death are at the heart of Christian faith. They are at
the heart of our very existence and meaning. It’s easy to be too busy or too distracted to attend to these
rites and lessons. But we deprive our children of life and meaning when we do so.

For more devotions, retreats, activities, articles, and videos please visit -
https://www.loyolapress.com/catholic-resources/liturgical-year/holy-week/

Blessings,
Ms. Bautista
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EXTRA, EXTRA, READ ALL ABOUT IT!
IMPORTANT NEWS AND ANNOUNCEMENTS

Progress reports were published yesterday. Please check Schoolspeak, sign off on the
report, and reach out to your child’s teacher with any questions.
Our Easter vacation begins tomorrow. All students must be picked up by 12:30 PM as
there is no EDP. There is a $15 fee for any students who are not picked up by this time.
We know that many of you may be traveling and gathering over the Easter break. While
we wish you a safe and healthy well-deserved break, we are also asking that you help in
keeping our community safe. We are highly recommending a self test at least two days
prior to our return from break on Monday, April 25th. The office has a limited number of
self-test kits available for those in need. Thank you for doing your part!
ADLA’s Offices of Life, Justice & Peace and Marriage and Family Life are offering a free
mental health webinar on May 3rd at 7 PM - Caring for Our Youth: A Post-COVID Impact
on Mental Health. If you are 21+ and interested in attending, please register at
https://la-archdiocese.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_ax02GLc9TdC0AsAshBSruQ
After May 17th, the cost per service hour will increase to $15 per hour, so we advise that
you take advantage of the following opportunities:

We are looking for Science Fair judges for our Science Fair, which will take place
on May 11th and 12th. To sign up, please fill out, sign, and return the form that
was sent home with students today. This will count for 1 service hour.
Contact Ms. Bautista or Mrs. Giron if you are interested in earning up to 5
service hours by participating in our marketing initiative.

Flyers for YMCA summer camp can be found on p. 4 of the newsletter. Teen Camp for
graduating 8th graders takes place on July 17-23. Camp for 2nd-7th graders will take
place July 31-Aug. 6. Financial aid is available. Please email FA@ymcala.org for details.
We have limited edition navy blue cardigans with colored IHM patches for sale at the
office. Each cardigan is $20. The majority of sizes are Youth XL and Adult S, but may fit
other sizes. Please contact Ms. Giron if you are interested.
Thank you to those of you who have already returned your registration papers and CEF
paperwork. Please read all paperwork closely and fill it out completely. CEF
appointments can be made on the CEF homepage (http://www.cefdn.org/). The
appointment center can be found on the top menu bar by selecting “CONTACT US,” and
"TAP Appointments." Please bring your taxes and application to your appointment.
The Archdiocese of Los Angeles mandates that all adults who work in any capacity with
or around children complete the VIRTUS® Protecting God’s Children for Adults
program. It is mandatory that all volunteers working with our students are VIRTUS
trained and fingerprinted. For more information, visit
https://lacatholics.org/education-and-training/ and https://lacatholics.org/fingerprinting/.

Immaculate Heart of Mary School
1055 N. Alexandria Ave. Los Angeles, CA 90029

(323) 663 - 4611 | kbautista@ihmla.org
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WHAT’S GOING ON AT AND AROUND IHM?
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